SOUTHERN
- TEXTILE BULLETI

CHARrLOTTE N. C.
August 18, 1914,

Mr, Oscar Elsas,
Fulton Bag & Cot Mills,
Atlanta, Ga.

Dear Sir,--

We would like very much for you to send us a statement
of the strike situation at your mill, This letter will not be for
publication but we would like to send same to the mill presidents
in a confidential circular, as a number of them have inquired of
us as to the outconme,of your trouble,

Yours very truly,

SCUTHERN TEATILE BULLETIN,

o SARICN —  Editer
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